
October 2015 

In This Monthõs Newsletter: 

¶ Notes  from the President page ñ page1 and 4 

¶ September meeting ñ page 2 

¶ Milwaukee Orchid Show ñ Page 3 and 4 

¶ Meeting directions  and program ñ page 4 

 

  

Greetings from Milwaukee.  I know 

by the time you read this, Iõll be back 

in CR; but right now, Iõm using some of 

the time, until we can take down our 

display, to do my babbling.  EIOS did-

nõt do too badly; no show trophy this 

time, but we canõt win them all.  Rib-

bon wise, we were awarded 6 blue, 7 

red, and 11 yellow ribbons.  We also 

had one best of class award for Dino 

Kandisõs beautiful Phrag. Tall Tails.  In 

addition,  Nile Dusdiekerõs green fe-

male flowered Catasetum sanguinium 

won the Robert Lewis Memorial Award 

for the best among all of the Ca-

tasetum, Cycnoches, Mormodes and 

allied genera species and hybrids.  

We had just 13 entries that did not 

(Continued on page 4) 

EIOS is now on  

Facebook!   

Calendar of Events 

Orchid Society Meetings are the 

first Tuesday of  the month during 

the school year. Meetings start 

with social at 6:30 and the meet-

ing at 7:00 

 

EIOS MEETING ð First Presbyteri-
an Church ð  Program Quarter 

Auction 

10/6/2015 

EIOS Orchid Show at Noelridge 

Gardens 

10/16-

18/2015 

EIOS MEETING ð First Presbyteri-

an Church ð  Program  

11/3/2015 

EIOS MEETING ð First Presbyteri-

an Church ð  Program  

12/1/2015 

  

President: Bill Page  
(319) 210-2952  
E-mail: willvpage@hotmail.com 
 
Vice President: Jim Quaintance 
(319) 624-2758 
E-mail: yakmanq@southslope.net 
 
Secretary: Mike Hampton 
(319) 377-0106 
E-mail: mike_eios@qwest.net  
 
Treasurer: Cathy Wilcox  
(319) 354-5879 
Email: wilcoxfam4@lycos.com  
 
AOS Representative: Laynez Ackermann 
(319) 656-2063  
Email: lwla@kctc.net 
 
Mid-America Representative: 
Nile Dusdieker   
(319) 626-2236 
E-mail: niledusdieker@gmail.com 
 
Newsletter Editor: Mike Hampton 
(319) 377-0106 
E-mail: mike_eios@qwest.net  
 
Web Page Editor: Jim Quaintance 
(319) 624-2758 
E-mail: yakmanq@southslope.net 
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Page 2 THE SPIKE 

SEPT MEETING: The Best Orchids of 2014  
The FIRST of the month: an appropriate date 
for the FIRST meeting led by our new President, 
Bill Page. He is shown here with a small Den-
drobium moniliforme native to Japan that 
blooms nearly continuously. This was the FIRST 
meeting of our fall schedule which includes the 
quarter auction in October, our Orchid Show 
(actually the Fourth Annual) Oct 17-18 at No-
elridge Garden Greenhouse, the November 
meeting hopefully with a discussion of lighting 
techniques, and our December FIRST meeting 
which is our holiday party. This year another 
FIRST for prizes at the orchid show which are 
hand made quilted pot holders or orchid place 
settings. Many thanks to Dorothy Hampton, Nan-
cy Granner and Lois Dusdieker for all the won-
derful needle work! Finally, Nile presented the 

awarded orchids from 
the Chicago Judging 
Center for all of 2014 
and members were 
asked to pick the First  
Place winning nomi-
nations for  special 
AOS awards. Some of 
the winners are shown 
here: The blue Vanda 
Pachara Delight ôBlueõ 
AM/AOS for the Fuku-
mura Award of the Best Vandaceous Plant, Paph. Hilo 

Charlie ôSun Prarieõ AM/AOS for the Wilson Award of Best Paphio-
pedilum, and the Vanda (Neofinetia) falcata ôWelcome Adri-
anõCCM/AOS for the Butterworth Prize for the Best Orchid Culture.
 Nile D.  


